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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I've recently had a chance to review the Lolo National Forrest Land Management Plan and would like to express

my comments on some of the proposed changes. 

 

Heart Lake Loop, near Superior

I strongly oppose the recommended action for the tails around Heart Lake to become Recommended Wilderness

per the 1986 proposal due to permanent loss of access, unless a non-motorized travel corridor is established as

was done for the adjacent Stateline Trail managed by the Nez Perce-Clearwater National Forest.

 

Regarding the Lolo Creek Geographic Area, I support the recommendations to extend the WIlderness limits. 

 

Regarding the Cube Iron Roadless Complex, I strongly support the recommendation for a Backcountry

designation 

 

Thank you for your consideration.


